
From: Mark Wilcox  
Sent: 01 November 2022 08:39 
To: Planning 
Subject: Your reference: 2022/4339/T 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
As the owner of 16 Pakenham St WC1X 0LG I am writing to support my 
neighbour’s application to fell the bay tree in their garden at No 15 Pakenham 
Street. 
 
The tree is far too big for the small patio gardens at the rear of these houses 
and prevents sunlight from falling into many of them. Additionally, it acts as a 
roost for pigeons which cause a nuisance. 
 
I fully support this application. 
 
Mark Wilcox 
 
 


